
NOTICE OF VACANCIES
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

PARISH OF SHARDLOW & GREAT WILNE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
that due to the resignation of Cllrs Lee Collison and Hilary Coyle, two vacancies have arisen in the
Office of Councillor for the Shardlow and Great Wilne Parish Council.

If by 8 June 2017 (14 days excluding weekends and bank holidays after the date of this notice), a
request for an election to fill said vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address
below by TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said vacancy, otherwise
the vacancy will be filled by co-option.

If an election is called, it will take place on a date to be advised.

Dated 19 May 2017

Frank Mcardle
Returning Officer
South Deryshire District Council
Civic Offices
Civic Way
Swadlincote
Derbyshire
DE11 OAH


